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May 5, 2009 
 
Attention Neighbors, 
 
There will Water System upgrades conducted at North Davis Meadows from 
Wednesday May 6, 2009 through Friday May 8, 2009. 
 
An inflatable packer will be installed in one of the North Davis Meadows water wells.  
This packer will be installed to seal off the water from the uppermost screened area of 
the well to deter nitrate contamination in the water.  
 
Due to the installation of the inflatable packer one well will be responsible for the 
supply of All water within the North Davis Meadows community. It will be crucial for 
all neighbors to minimize water/irrigation usage through the duration of the 
installation in order for one well to provide all necessary water from Wednesday 
to Friday.  
 
You may notice low water pressure, and limited common area landscape irrigation 
while the well modifications are being conducted.  
 
If you have questions regarding this notice please contact Chris Starkey at  
(530) 666-8018 or chris.starkey@yolocounty.org.  
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Regina Espinoza, 
Manager of County Service Areas and Special Districts 

John Bencomo 

DIRECTOR 


